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Regular Meeting
Febr. 2-1931

The regular monthly meeting of the Council was held on Monday, Febr. 2, 1931 at the
usual hour, .

On roll call there were present: Mayor Dedman, Attorney Wait, Chief of Police Lent,
Recorder H.B.Evans and Councilmen Bates, Dimick, Graham, Koehler, Meecks, Patch, Porter
and Thompson.

The mimites of the previous meeting were reed and approved.

Whereupon the Recorder read a commnication from the Secretary of the League of Oregon
Cities, asking the Council to go on record as favoring certain bills introduced in the
Legislature, and being supported by the League.

The Council approved and instructed the Recorder to write the members of the House
from Clackemas County.

The following claims against the City were then presented:

General Fund Light Fund
Stefani Lbr. Co. $ 26.74 Francis Skinner $ 6.80
G, W, White Motor Co. 4,50 Louis Lent 127,66
Warren Freece 15. Hurst Truck Line 5453
C. E, Bowman 21. Molalla Electric Co, 525435
Louis Lent 21,75 F. Zollner 10,50
Fobes Supply Co. 20,65 State Ind. Acc. Com. 3.61
Bates Bros. 42,50  eecceee—-
Canby Hdw. & Impl. Co. 15,95 $ 679.45
Krueger Bros, 81485
Fred Larson 10. Water Fund
E. Bowlsby 25,
H.B.Evens 3 Stefani Lbr, Co. 30,00
CoN.Wait 2,50 Warren Freece 14.
Canby State Bank 10, C .E.Bowman 15,50
Packard Malloy, Inc. 12,18 Louis Lent 72489
State Ind., Acc. Com, 2,01 Jay Hess 2,80
--------- Canby Hdw. & Impl. Co. 3425
$ 314,63 Gt. Western E-C Co, 5450
Standard 0il Co. 3.10
Road Fund State Ind., Acc. Com, 2,05
Rigdon Bros, & 262,00 $ 149.09
Jay Hess 14,40
State Ind. Acc. Com. 34
$ 276,74

On motion, seconded and carried, the above claims were allowed. Yeas 8-naysO

Reports

Mr. Lent reported concerning improvements made in City office and pump house.
Also that engineers from Portland had taken sample of city water for analysis, and
would probably submit proposition later in regard to removing offensive taste and
odor. Also that nothing had been done in regard to extending water main to Mr.
Tackett's property. Suggested moving toilet downsteirs from its present location
on second floor of City Hall.

Mr, Larson reported having had 'phone removed from City Hall to his home; also
that hose cart was now stationed at pump house, and exhibited and demonstrated a
siren, but recommended one more powerful.

He also submitted list of other desired equipment and costs of same.

Matter referred to Fire and Water Committee.

Whersupon Mr. Hornig addressed the Council, asking what action they proposed to take
with regard to dirt left in the streets by the irrigation promtiors, as well as the
dangerous catch basins.

The Recorder was instructed to write Mr. Thomas asking him to meet with the Street
Committee within ten days and take up this matter.

Adjourned,
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